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INDUSTRIJA NAFTE.d.d.

Zagreb, 07 March 2008

INA-INDUSTRIJ A NAFTE, d.d. - Management Board and Supervisory Board meetings
announcement

INA-INDUSTRIJA NAFTE d.d. announces that its Management Board meeting is scheduled for 10

March 2008 w hen the Management Board will decide on the Company’s annual financial reports.

INA-INDUSTRIJA NAFTE d.d. announces that its Supervisory Board meeting is scheduled for 11

March 2008 w hen the Supervisory Board will decide on the Company’s annual financial reports.

For further information, please contact:

Zeljan Simeonov, IR Director +385 1 6450102
e-mail: investitori@ina. hr




